
 

 

 

 

 

    Important Notice: Debit Card Transactions Offline     

 

March 25, 2025 

We are currently experiencing an issue affecting debit card transactions.  We are 

actively working to resolve this issue as soon as possible.  Please note that you 

may still access cash from an ATM. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate 

your patience. 

 

-SelectFCU 


